
 

        

From: Karma Aftersales Department 

To: All Dealers (U.S.A and Canada) 

Subject: Safety Recall Campaign – Driver’s Side Exterior Rearview Mirrors 

Date: July 26, 2018 

 

On Monday July 23, 2018, Karma Automotive LLC (Karma) has issued a safety recall campaign 
on certain 2018 model year Karma Revero vehicles. These vehicles may be equipped with a non 
U.S.A and Canada markets driver’s side exterior rearview mirrors. 

VINs affected: See attachment. 

Safety Recall Campaign Bulletin RC-18-78-01 will be published with further information 
regarding this campaign. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Karma Aftersales Department 


